
 

 

 

 

 

Dear RCS Community:  

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to congratulate the class of 2014.  As I was sitting in the graduation 
ceremony, watching the students walk across the stage with such excitement, I was struck by the 
sense of pride exhibited by each student.  I was also struck by the fact that I’ve been able to get to 
know each and every student personally.  As a principal that is extremely rare.   As I told them in the 
ceremony, they each have brought unique qualities to our RCS community.  I feel honored to have 
worked with these nine students.  Each student has taught me very important life lessons and I will 
miss them dearly.  Please join me in congratulating our 8th grade graduates and in wishing them luck 
throughout their next four years of high school. 

 

Forest Borden – Taconic High School 

Love Cummings – Pittsfield High School 

Jay Goyette – Taconic High School 

Lexie Morse – Taconic High School 

Brett Smith – Monument Mountain High School 

Sinaia Smith – Monument Mountain High School 

Kyle Stasiewski – Taconic High School  

Lindsay Wincek – Taconic High School 

Ben Zoeller  - Monument Mountain High School 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Zanin        

 

 

 

 Kiss & Ride — Prek & 

K—Be in line ready at 

2:45  Grades 1-8—Be 

in line no earlier than 

2:55 

Birthday Celebration 

Dates—  June 13 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE: 

Important 

Reminders 

RICHMOND SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
June 13,  2014 M O N I C A  Z A N I N ,  P R I N C I P A L  6/16/14 — LAST 

PTO MEETING for 

the year...All NEW 

or interested 

members please 

come at 5:30pm 

6/17/14 — Begin-

ners Band Concert 

        —9:15am 

6/23/14 —1/2 day 

Last Day of School 

 

Dates to Remember!! 

Monday June 16 

Fish Sticks 

Tater tots 

Cole Slaw 

Fruit — Salad Bar 

Sandwiches: PBJ or 

Roast Beef 

 

Tuesday June 17 

Tammy’s Pan Pizza 

(cheese, veggie, pepper-

oni) 

Celery w/PB 

Fruit — Salad Bar 

Sandwiches: PBJ or 

Bologna 

Wednesday June 18 

No Hot Lunch 

Sandwiches: PBF or 

Sandwich #1 Turkey 

Wrap 

Sandwich #2 Tuna Fish 

Salad Bar – Homemade 

Soup 

Thursday June 19 

Spaghetti w/meat sauce 

Garlic Bread 

Green Beans 

Fruit — Salad Bar 

Sandwiches: PBJ or 

Salami & Cheese 

                     

Friday June 20 

Foot Long Hot Dog Day 

 w/ tons of toppings 

            And  

Ice Cream Social 

   Sponsored by 

           RCS alumni 

 



 

 

 

P A G E  2  

In an effort to be mindful of our Health and Wellness Policy, we are requesting that we 

celebrate all birthdays within a month all on one day.  Not only will this cut down on 

sweets in classes, it will also increase time on learning.   Please remember that every 

sweet you send in should be accompanied by a healthy alternative.  Please contact the 

classroom teacher with coordination of sweet and healthy snacks.  Upcoming celebration 

days are and June 13.  In regard to parties outside of school: Invitations should not be 

handed out in school unless you plan on inviting the entire class/ all boys/ all girls.  Please 

plan on distributing the invitations elsewhere if you aren’t planning on including all student  

Richmond 

Consolidated 

School 
1831 State Road 

Richmond, MA 01254 

413-698-2207 

413-698-3199(fax) 

MONICA ZANIN, 

PRINCIPAL 

Richmondconsolidated.org 

RICHMOND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL PTO 

URGENT REQUESTING VOLUNTEERS 

THE RCS PTO needs YOU for the 2014/15 school year… 

Our last PTO meeting for this year will be Monday June 16th at 5:30pm in the conference room. 

ANYONE WHO IS INTERESTED IN HELPING SHOULD PLAN ON ATTENDING AS THIS WILL BE OUR LAST 

MEETING BEFORE THE FALL.  IF YOU CAN NOT ATTEND PLEASE CONTACT TRACY CRAWFORD AT EMAIL 

BELOW OR NATALIE IN THE OFFICE. 

 

Please contact Tracy Crawford at tracyolsencrawford@yahoo.com if you are interested.  

Town of Richmond   If you suspect your child may have special needs and is three years 

old or older, please call the Special Education Director, Jenevra A. Strock, at 413-698-

4001 to schedule an evaluation. 

Musical Notes from Mrs. Mullen          

Beginners' Band Concert, Tuesday, June 17 

 The Beginners' Band will perform a concert on Tuesday, June 17 at 9:15 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

The concert attire will be as follows: For the girls: A dress, or a skirt and blouse, or dress pants with a blouse; 

For the boys: Dress pants, and dress shirt with a tie.  

Please contact me with any questions.         

Mrs. Mullen 

7th and 8th Grade  

Trip to Washington DC. 

June 3, 4, 5 and 6, 2014 

Outside the National 

Archives 

Fountain outside US 

Capital 

mailto:tracyolsencrawford@yahoo.com


 

 

Dear RCS Families & Staff- 

 

Thank you to everyone who has responded about volunteering for the RCS PTO next year.  We are still looking some-

one to coordinate the Fall magazine drive, the Back to School BBQ in September and Dining to Donate throughout the 

year. Also we are still in need of a Secretary and Class Parent coordinator. 

 

I would also like to extend a huge thanks to our current RCS board Kara Smith and Grace Daley as well as all the 

members and volunteers who give so much time and energy to our school.  From the very top, with Principal Zanin to 

the great teachers, and the current RCS family of students and their families, a lot of hard work and dedication go 

into making RCS such a great school.  

 

Please join us at our next PTO meeting MONDAY, JUNE 16th at 5:30pm in the RCS conference room.  Babysitting will 

be available for $2 per child. 

 

At the meeting we will be going over the budget and plans for the next school year as well as meet our new board 

members.  We will also meet over the summer to coordinate the Back to School BBQ in September, the Fall Fund-

raiser and the Craft Fair which is Saturday, November 1st. 

 

Congratulations and welcome to our new PTO Board and committee chairs for next year. 

 

President - Danielle Mullen 

Vice President - Vicky Layden 

Secretary -  

Treasurer -  Erin Laundry 

 

Class Parent Coordinator -  

Rewards Coordinator - Melissa Roller 

Teacher Representative - Michelle Smith 

Craft Fair Committee - Tracy Crawford 

Scholastic Book Fair Coordinator- Tracy Kenney 

Richmond 250th Committee - Penny Saupe, Monica Zanin 

 

Back to School BBQ -  

Fall Fundraiser - Melissa Roller 

Fall Magazine Drive -  

Fall Tag Sale - Pam Glass 

Dining to Donate - 

Barnes & Noble Day - Vicky Layden 

Spring Dance (Pre-K - 5) - 

Spring Fundraiser -  

 

Regards, 

Tracy Crawford, Outgoing PTO President 



 

 

It’s Here.. It’s Here.. Reach the Beach  !!!!!  This Sunday.. Father’s Day!! 

  

The Richmond Rec Committee’s 8th annual sponsorship of the Reach the Beach 5K Run/Walk will once again be on 

Father’s Day June 15th 2014 . race time is at 9:30 with registration beginning at 8:30am. 

  

This year we are trying online registration in conjunction with Berkshire Running Center.  See form below for details 

and link. Hope to see lots of Richmond residents there running or rooting. 

 



 

 



 

 


